



eNewsletter: Friday 18th May 2018

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Sidney-Darwin Dash and Quarter-Mile Challenge, Sunday 20th May

The finals of the Sidney-Darwin Dash and Quarter-Mile Challenge take place on Top Common this Sunday straight after Chapel at 11.00am. These are figreely contested races between the fastest runners from each House and very exciting to watch. Spectators are warmly welcome. Prompt arrival is recommended, as the races won't last long!

Shrewsbury School's musical 'The Drowned Bride' at the Edinburgh Fringe Festival - tickets now on sale

'The Drowned Bride', based on Daphne Du Maurier's novel 'Rebecca' and the latest in a long line of exciting home-grown Shrewsbury School musicals, will be performed at the Edinburgh Fringe Festival each day from Monday 20th - Saturday 25th August, Tickets are on sale now from https://tickets.edfringe.com/whats-on/drowned-bride

Latest News



Shrewsbury U15 Girls Cricket Team win National Runners-Up Trophy at

For the second year running, the U15 girls' cricket team have claimed the Runners-Up trophy in the Lady Taverners Indoor Cricket Tournament - a competition that started with 866 schools



RSSBC: Medal-winning performances at the Bedford and Shrewsbury

The Boat Club enjoyed a busy and very successful weekend of racing, with 12 crews racing at the Bedford Regatta on Saturday and 29 crews racing at the Shrewsbury Regatta on Saturday and Sunday. Saturday and Sunday



The Sidney-Darwin Dash and Quarter-Mile Challenge 2018

Yesterday saw the Heats of the Sidney-Darwin Dash and Quarter-Mile Challenge 2018. Most schools at this time of year will, of course, be gearing up towards their annual Sports Day, as indeed Shrewsbury will be on Wedn...



Junior School Essay Prize

'Literature is a force for good, but it is also dangerous.' Science would be nothing without Mathematics.' - Just two of the questions tackled by Third and Fourth Formers in this year's Junior School Essay Prize.



CCF Field Day with the 1

On Thursday 10th May a group of 18 Fourth Form and Third Form CCF cadets spent a very enjoyable and educational day visiting the 1 Royal Irish Regiment at Tern Hill.



Running the Shrewsbury Half-Marathon for the Shewsy Tuesday 15 May 2018

When it was announced in February 2014 that Shrewsbury would be hosting its very first Half-Marathon, the then Teacher in Charge of the Hunt, Peter Middleton – who was famous at school for zipping round full maratho...



Athletics: County Championship Su . ICCESS

On Wednesday 9th May we hosted the Bob Tisdall Championships at London Road with some great performances and Shrewsbury dominating in a number of events. This was a great build up to Saturday's Shropshire County Cha...



British Youth Fencing Championships

Six Shrewsbury School fencers spent Coach Weekend at the English Institute of Sport in Sheffield, representing the West Midlands in the British Youth Championships

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calendar

No Events added to the Newsletter.